SC

H

0



DEVELOPMENT OFFICE

May 8, 2014

Dear Sponsor,

Thank you for your generous support of the 2014 St. Gregory the Great Golf Tournament, as I'm sure you already know, all proceeds of the Golf Tournament are used to fund Endowed Scholarships for families needing assistance to provide their children with a Christian education.

St. Gregory the Great continues to be challenged to provide support to all of those in our Parish who need assistance to reach their educational dreams. Your support will help St. Gregory to continue to assist deserving children the opportunity to receive the many special benefits of a Catholic education.

You were listed in our parish bulletin, which goes to 2,500 families weekly, on our website, and you also received recognition in the event program, which was given to every golfer the day of the event.

On behalf of the chairs of this event, Carmen Arroyo Melendez, Kathy Bergeron, Liz Wallick and Johanna Weidinger words are inadequate to express our gratitude and appreciation for your support of this event.

God Bless you for your generosity and may He reward you in the way He knows best.

Sincerely,

Donna Patruno Wells Development Director

St. Gregory the Great Church and School

